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Report on activities of the 1st Quarter of 2018 

INTRODUCTION 

The report of the 1st quarter of 2018 of the National Executive is centred on the 
following points: 

I) Activities carried out 
1) Spiritual and moral activities 
2) Social activities 
3) Economic activities 

II) Difficulties and joys 
III) Prospects 

CONCLUSION 
 

I) Activities carried out 
1) Spiritual and moral activities  
• From 26 to 27 January 2018: Spiritual retreat of the National Executive at 

CEFCA (ANGRE), on the theme: 
‘Christian leadership’, talk given by the National Chaplain, Rev. Marlyse 
Koffi 

• Implementation of the Village Savings and Loan Association (AVEC) by the 
National Executive (BEN) 

• Presentation of wishes to the Honorary Presidents UF-EMUCI 

• Saturday 24 February 2018 from 10 a.m. to 16: Spiritual retreat of the National 
Executive with: 
-Demonstration of health product 
-2nd Meeting of AVEC 
-Workshop of the Working Committees of the National Executive 

• Friday 2 March 2018: Official celebration at the Exodus Chapel of Yopougon 
SICOGIE in the District of Yopougon 

• From 13 to 18 March 2018: Participation in the 13th Annual Conference of EMUCI 

WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP OF THE UNITED METHODIST 
CHURCH OF COTE D’IVOIRE (U.F.E.M.U.) 

 

 



• Saturday, 24 March 2018 from 10 h to 14h: Monthly meeting of National 
Executive coupled with 3rd Meeting of AVEC 
 

2) Social Activities 
• Financial support to several structures of the Conference 
• Donation to the women of Bolo in the missionary District of Sassandra for 

the construction of a chapel 
 

3) Economic activities 
• Sale of UF-EMUCI cloth with passion during this quarter! 
• Training of the members of the Executive on AVEC 

 

Difficulties and joys 
1) Difficulties 
• Difficulties in compliance with the schedule of visits to the 

Districts 
2) Joys 
• Mobilization and enthusiasm of women for membership cards 

II) Prospects 
• Creation of women's singing groups in all the major churches of the 

Conference 
• Launching of operation "Construction of the House of the Methodist 

Women" during the Methodist Women’s Week in August 2018 
 

CONCLUSION 

We bless the Lord who has given us the grace to see this New Year by giving us 
the needed health to work in his vast field. 

To Him only be the glory. Amen! 
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